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Investigators	need	public’s	help	identifying	a	liquor	store	burglary	suspect	
		
Seminole	Co.	–	(May	23,	2017)	–	Seminole	County	Sheriff’s	Investigators	are	asking	the	public	for	help	identifying	a	
burglary	suspect.		On	May	20	at	approximately	3:49	a.m.	deputies	responded	to	the	Publix	Liquor	store	located	at	870	
Village	Oak	Lane	in	unincorporated	Lake	Mary.		Upon	arrival,	they	spoke	with	employees	who	indicated	a	man	used	a	
brick	to	break	the	glass	to	the	front	door	of	the	liquor	store.		Once	inside,	the	suspect	stole	at	least	six	bottles	of	liquor	
and	several	cartons	of	cigarettes	worth	a	combined	total	of	approximately	$500.		
	
The	suspect	is	described	as	a	heavy	set	white	male,	approximately	6'3”-	6'5”	tall,	and	is	bald	with	a	grey	goatee.	He	was	
wearing	grey	shorts	and	a	blue	Ron	Jon	Surf	Shop	t-shirt.		Photos	are	included	in	this	release.		
	
Anyone	with	information	on	this	crime	or	the	identity	of	the	suspects	is	asked	to	call	the	Seminole	County	Sheriff's	Office	
at	407-665-6650	or	Crimeline	at	(800)	423-TIPS	(8477).		Calls	made	to	Crimeline	remain	anonymous,	and	tips	that	lead	to	
the	felony	arrest	of	suspects	and/or	the	recovery	of	stolen	property	and	drugs	are	eligible	for	cash	rewards	of	up	to	
$1,000	dollars.	
			
For	more	information	contact:	
Manager	Kim	Cannaday	(kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org)	
(407)	665-6978	-	desk	
(407)	402-3319	–	cell	
	or		
Director	Twis	Lizasuain	(tlizasuain@seminolesheriff.org)	
(407)	665-6748-desk	
(407)	840-2166-cell	
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